

The ICF Freestyle committee is delighted to invite applications for the 2022 development camp, which is taking place at the World Championships in Nottingham. 
The camp is open to juniors and women C1 paddlers, and will be delivered by qualified coaches and international athletes. The programme will be a mix of on-the-water sessions and classroom sessions, looking at all elements of paddling freestyle like the moves, techniques, fitness, safety, scores and judging.
[bookmark: m_4732950886719840424__heading=h.3dy6vkm]The camp will run over six half-day sessions per class, beginning on June 21 with registration and a camp briefing. The camp has a limited number of places, so applying early is advised. There is a maximum of two paddlers from one country permitted at the camp.  
Athletes will be responsible for their own accommodation, but the HOC will provide lunch on the days of the camp.
To apply for the camp, please complete the form in the following link: https://eu.jotform.com/build/220966437461057
When applications are closed, you will be notified if you have been successful. 
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